
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to express our heartfelt gratitude for 

your ongoing support of our after-school enrichment program at [School/Organization Name]. 

Your generous contributions have made a significant impact on the lives of our students, helping 

them to thrive academically and socially. 

This year, we aim to expand our program to include additional activities such as [mention 

specific activities or workshops], which will enhance the learning experience and foster personal 

growth among our students. 

We would like to invite you to join us for our upcoming event on [date], where we will showcase 

the wonderful projects our students have been working on and share the success stories made 

possible by supporters like you. Your attendance would mean the world to us and would provide 

a great opportunity to connect with our community. 

Please consider continuing your support by [mention specific ways to support, e.g., making a 

donation, attending the event]. Together, we can make a lasting difference in the lives of our 

students. 

Thank you once again for your generosity. We look forward to building a brighter future for our 

community with your support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School/Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


